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Soa University Mail

Fwd: Campus Recruitment Update - Students Joined with Salary and Facilities
1 message

Director Student Placement and Alumni Relations <dir.dspar@unigoa.ac.in> Fri, Mar 21, 2025 at 9:24 AM
To: Dviti Mapari <dwiti@unigoa.ac.in>

Offer letter

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Principal Kotturu <principal.dws.kotturu@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Aug 5, 2024 at 12:59 PM

Subject: Campus Recruitment Update - Students Joined with Salary and Facilities
To: Director Student Placement and Alumni Relations <dir.dspar@unigoa.ac.in>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

| hope you are doing well. | am writing this to you to update you on the students who were selected during the campus
drive and have now joined our institution(Delhi World School,Kotturu).

| am pleased to inform you that one student has successfully joined our organization after the campus recruitment
process.

1) Chhaya Singh (Hindi)

These talented individuals have brought great enthusiasm and skills to our team, and we are thrilled to have them on
board.

The selected student has been offered the following salary packages and other facilities:

Salary:
- 21,000/-Rs Perm Month

Facilities:

- Free Accommodation. ( Sharing for Unmarried and Individual for Married)
- Gas Cylende and stow (first time free, refilling will be by them only)

- PF and ESI Optional

- Opportunities for professional development and training

We are confident that these students will make valuable contributions to our organization and help us achieve our
goals. Their integration into our work environment has been smooth, and they have already started demonstrating
their capabilities.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support and collaboration throughout the campus
recruitment process. Your commitment to providing quality candidates has been instrumental in our success.

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.
NOTE: Special Thanks to the Recruitment cell.

Best regards,
Principal
DWSK

Thanks and Best regards
Dr. Rupesh Patre
Director, DSPAR

office: 07030965976

Disclaimer visit: https://www.unigoa.ac.in/docs/disclaimer.html.
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